
Miss Kathleen J. Bragdon 
Fielld museum of Natural Hist ory 
Southwest Archaeological Expediti on 
Vernon , Arizona 85940 

Dear Miss Bragdon ; 

Route 1, Box 110 
Ki mberly , Idaho 83341 

Aug . 9, 1973 

Thank you f or your l etter of July 17th and excuse the tardy 
reply. Have just returned f r om Chadron State College and am late 
an~wering letters. 

If you will~ write to Dr. Earl Swanson , Idaho State University, 
the Museum, Pocatello, Idaho 83246 and ask for the papers writt en by 
Ibn E. Crabtree , I think you will get the information you ask for. I 
have nothing here at home to send you but all my publications are 
available from the University and cover about everything from the 
Quarry to the fin&l pressure work. I think you will find them of 
interest. 

Thank you for your inquiry and keep up t he i nterest in lithics . 

Yours very truly, 

nm E. Crabtree 
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